
 

 

 
 

St. James New Family Social 
 

 
 

The St. James family would like to invite you to the 

New Family Social, located in the RBC meeting room. 
A night to meet some new friends. 

This is an evening for parents, 
who are new to the 

St. James School community, to come together 

with parents who can provide guidance, support, 
and friendship during this transition period. 

There will be light refreshments served, as well as wine and beer. 
 

 
 

Date: Friday September 21, 2012 
Time: 7:00 p.m. 

 
RSVP by:  

 
Please RSVP to Deanna Ryan at: 

732.673.7292, or via email at 
deannaryanphotos@gmail.com 

 
 

The RBC meeting room is located next to the 
RBC gate on Broad Street. 

 


